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Thursday,  

October 30th

The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, October 30th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M. 
* We again will be showing Boxing films starting at 7:00 P.M. sharp. 

* This year we will be having election of officers again so if you would like to see a change you can do so by nominating at this meeting. This will be the final night that you can do so.

* As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2003 Inductees and they are as follows: 
Teddy Atlas, Tommy Brooks, Phil Castellani, Tyrone Crawley, Tony Gandolfo, Steve Hostak, Marian Muhammad, Gasper Ortega, Joe Pasquale, Budd Schulberg, Tracy Spann & Posthumously we have Whitey Bimstein, Austin Gibbons & Joe La Vista. 
I also contacted Larry Holmes but he will not be able to make it this year but like Marvin Hagler, he still wants to be considered in the future.                           

* They all will be inducted on Thursday, November 13th at the New Venetian (formerly called the Cameo) in Garfield.                           Also being honored will be our Man of the Year, Steve Weisfeld and the Pro, Arturo “Thunder” Gatti & Amateur Boxers of the Year, Chris Green & Alan Lawrence, along with the Amateur Coach, Bob VanSyckle and Amateur Official of the Year, David Franciosi.

LAST CALL 

   FOR ALL 

     AD’S     BOOSTERS 

& TICKETS  

ATTENTION: All Hall of Famers, members and friends we need your support. As you know we only have one major fun raiser a year and that is our AD book and the Induction Dinner. If you want the Hall to continue you must do your part in supporting it. Every Hall of Famer and member should take an AD out or at least full up a booster sheet.                          This is your last chance to get your Ad’s & Boosters in as well as picking up your tickets for November 13th Induction and Award Ceremonies.

*Ring Notes: 

*Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen hall in Kearny. 

* Ring # 34 is having another dinner dance on Sunday, October 19th starting @ 12:30 P.M. at LaNeves, which is located at 276 Belmont Ave., in Haledon. Tickets are only $40 

The honorees include the following: 

Murad Muhammad, Howie Albert, Ted Lowry, Harold Knight, Jose 

Rosario & Louis DiBella.

Please call President Don McAteer 

at 1-973-827-5695 for any other information. 

SICK LIST: 
Ray Spencer, 23 Florence Ave., Belleville, N.J. 07109  

Colonel Don Hull,                                      135 Westervelt Place,                     Cresskill, N.J. 07626


On a Special Note: 

At our last meeting, Assembly-

man Matt Ahearn presented a special resolution from the 

New Jersey Assembly Commemorating the 

New Jersey  Boxing Hall of 

Fame's 35th anniversary.

LAST CALL 

  FOR ALL 

     AD’S BOOSTERS 

& TICKETS  

Keep Punching, 
Pres. Henry Hascup 








